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3rd March

Sir

I have to acknowledge the

receipt of your letter of the 23rd Ultim

complaining with regard to the can¬

cellation of the License to cnt timber

on Lot 7 Con 1, E. B. R. Albemarle;

and in reply to inform you that

a large quentity of timber was

cut on the Lot in the wrieters of

1802-3. It is assumed that the

lot was there occupied, but there

is nothing to shew that any

License had been urued

you admit that a good decl of

timber was cut by the theee ourrer

of the lot, and further that the

wholeMr. Thomas Curiie

Wicrton

Ont.
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